
 
 

 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Oct 11 Oct 12 Oct 13 Oct 14 Oct 15 

Thanksgiving – no 
school 

Jumpstart starts 
2:30-4:30 

 Jumpstart 
2:30-4:30 

 
Sat, Oct 16 

Grand Opening of 
new Clayton 

Community Centre  
See flyer below 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Oct 18 Oct 19 Oct 20 Oct 21 Oct 22 

 Jumpstart 
2:30-4:30 

 Jumpstart 
2:30-4:30 

Pro-D Day  
No school for 

students 
 
Squid Game 
As many of you may know, Squid Game is a very popular show right now.  It is also incredibly violent, 
graphic, gory, and geared for adults with a Mature rating.  It is not advisable for children as it depicts gory 
violence and sexuality that children cannot process properly, even if they appear to be okay at the time.  I 
urge you to read the reviews on Common Sense Media here: https://www.commonsensemedia.org/tv-
reviews/squid-game 
I have talked to some of our older classes, saying that we are not going to be playing the games or talking 
about this show at school, as there are many parents who are not okay with the content.  I’ve also told 
students, many who are saying they’ve watched, to make sure you as their parents are aware they are doing 
so.  Unfortunately, the show takes regular childhood games and has twisted them.  I just wanted to put this 
out there to you to ensure you are fully knowledgeable about what your kids are watching and can make 
informed decisions for your own family.   We all have different views and tolerance levels for media and 
there is no one right way to parent; I just wanted you all to have the right info and let you know how we are 
working through this at school.  
 
Regent Road Elementary - 18711 74th Ave., Surrey, B.C. 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/departments/BMGS/projects/projectdetails/Pages/regentroad.aspx 
We are so excited to have begun meeting at the district level to discuss the opening of Regent Road 
Elementary in September 2022.  There will be many opportunities for consultation and surveys will be 
coming out to help us hear your questions and get your input.  Dates for community information nights with 
the district planning team, the new Principal of Regent Road, Byron Gammel, our Assistant Superintendent, 
Shauna Ross, and any community members interested will be coming out soon.  All students of Clayton 
Elementary will be able to move to Regent Road when it opens in September 2022. 

Clayton Elementary 
7541 184 Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V4N 3G5 
604-576-6411 

Principal: Mrs. L. Fenrick 
Head Secretary: Mrs. D. Copan 
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